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FW: proposed Copperfield development

Sent: Thursday, May 6, 2021 11:15 PM

To: InfoAlias <info@courtenay.ca>

Subject: proposed Copperfield development

I just want to make the council aware that this area should NOT be developed... Wetlands, streams, the rare
species that live in this area are just a few of the environmental concerns. This area is widely used by the

residents and we know how important wild, public spaces.

As well, the ability for Arden road to handle that much more traffic is dangerous, not to mention the oddly

positioned intersection of Arden and Cumberland Road.

As a resident of this area, | HIGHLY OPPOSE with this development, and encourage the developer to find a
more suitable location.

I hope my opinion and local insight can be taken into account when hearing this proposal.

Karli Feser



